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Dear Parent(s), 

                        This is an invitation! On Thursday the 2nd March it is 

World Book Day. We would like to invite you to join in with your child’s 

learning during this special day. Between 8:45 and 9:30 you are invited to 

come into your child’s class for a story time and also share a book with 

your child. 

 

During the day, each class will be making a picture book. We would love it 

if you could visit classes for a second time, to listen to a reading of the 

book that your child has been involved in making. This will begin at 2:45.  

 

Children will not be dressing up for World Book Day this year, although 

they will have other opportunities for this later in the year. 

 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the 

school.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

             

 

 

Mr Mann                              
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